Bender ¢ Associates

October 29, 2015

Mr. James Bouquet, Engineering Director
City of Key West

P.O. Box 1409

Key West, FL 33041

RE: Task Order Proposal
New Key West City Hall Additional Concrete Testing and Welding Inspections

Dear Jim,

This letter is to advise you that the total testing fees for the concrete testing and welding inspections are
currently estimated to be $30,100.00 from Concrete Analysis and Testing Laboratories, Inc. Funding
previously allocated for testing by the City was limited to a not to exceed amount of $15,000.

By this letter, please allocate the additional funds ($15,100.00) necessary to complete the concrete
testing and welding inspections at the New Key West City Hall.

Sincerely,

Lr

Bert L. Bender, Architect
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